
Family Course Pass
Yearly Pass $825 +GST

The popular family
course program at
Stewart Creek
continues in 2022.
Share some laughs and
quality time with your
family in a remarkable
outdoor setting.
Introduce your kids to a
sport which will  give
them a life-long
pastime. 

PLAY THE GREAT GAME OF
GOLF AS A FAMILY 

WHILE ENJOYING THE
“FAMILY COURSE” TEES 

AT STEWART CREEK



Family Private Lessons

 “Family Course Pass Holder” benefits:
Able to play unlimited 9-hole rounds on the “Family Course” (Level
1 or 2 tees) any day starting at 6:06pm. Pass is valid May 12th,
2022 through September 4th, 2022. Limited tee times on
Monday’s only due to course maintenance program in the
evening (only 6:06pm, 6:15pm tee times available).  

Complimentary golf cart use during your rounds. Cart drivers
must have a valid driver’s license.

50% off club rentals throughout the season.  Adult rentals-$30
per round and junior rentals-$15 per round. 

May 15th, 2022 is the Family Pass meet and greet night! Stewart
Creek Golf Professionals will be at the practice range helping
families get off to a great start to the golf season by answering
any questions they may have about the program. Includes a BBQ
item and drink prior to 9 holes of fun family golf. 

All golf must be played as a family unit, meaning at least one
child dependent (17 and under) must be present in the group for
rounds played on the family course. 

Package options include:



2 (40 min) family lessons
- $345

or 
4 (40 min) family lessons

- $622.50





Golf Course Use
Rules of Play for the 2022 season: 

Family Course Pass holders may play starting at 6:06pm, any day
of the week based on availability.
Limited tee times on Monday’s due to course maintenance
program in the evening (only 6:06pm, 6:15pm tee times available).  
All golf must be played as a family unit, meaning at least one child
dependent (17 and under) must be present in the group for
rounds played on the family course.
Access to our practice facilities (driving range, putting green and
chipping green) permitted starting at 5:00pm on days when a tee
time has been booked. Note that the driving range is closed every
Thursday evening for maintenance.
Dress code for play is collared shirts for men/boys, shirts with
sleeves for ladies (sleeveless shirts must have a collar), and no
denim for all players. 
Golf may be played from only the Level 1 or Level 2 Family Tees.
The majority of 9 hole rounds will be played on the front nine,
although there will be days where the back nine is available for
play. 
Family pass groups will maintain their position on the golf course
relative to other groups. We have set a realistic time goal to
complete 9-hole rounds in 2 hours or less. 
Family pass is valid until September 4th (due to limited daylight).
For safety reasons everyone must be off the golf course before
sunset.
Pass holders may book tee times up to 2 weeks in advance.
Pass holders may have a maximum of 2 tee times in the system at
any one time (i.e. 2 times per family).
For better access to the golf course it is advised that Pass holders
book a tee time in advance, through online reservations.

Limited Family Passes are available, register at
www.stewartcreekgolf.com now! Or call 403-609-6099 if you

require more information or have any questions. 

http://www.stewartcreekgolf.com/

